
XBRL Resources for Academics and Filers on FASB Website 

The FASB staff recently added new resources for academics that focus on the academic community’s use 

of eXtensible Business Reporting Language (XBRL) data. Included on the Academics Use of XBRL page 

(Academics Page) are XBRL training programs for academics such as those presented at the American 

Accounting Association, links to the FASB Taxonomy (XBRL) Resources, and an invitation for academics 

to participate in the XBRL Taxonomy Advisory Group.  A link to the Academics Page on the FASB website 

is found here. 

In addition to the Academics Page, accessibility of resources has been improved to assist filers in 

applying the validation rules included in the FASB XBRL US Data Quality Committee’s Rules Taxonomy 

(DQCRT).  The DQCRT webpage is intended to help increase a filer’s exposure to and use of the Data 

Quality Committee’s (DQC) validation rules provided by XBRL US. The webpage provides links to the 

DQC’s validation rules that are included with the annual US GAAP Financial Reporting Taxonomy release, 

related technical guides, and downloadable versions of the DQCRT (that require XBRL-enabled software 

to review).  A link to the DQCRT webpage on the FASB website is found here. 

 

https://www.fasb.org/cs/ContentServer?c=Page&cid=1176176221702&d=&pagename=FASB%2FPage%2FSectionPage
https://www.fasb.org/jsp/FASB/Page/SectionPage&cid=1176176209399

